
The Computer Science Department at Colgate University invites applications for one or more 
visiting assistant professor positions beginning fall semester 2024. Colgate is a vibrant liberal 
arts university of around 3,200 students situated in central New York state. We welcome 
applications from individuals who are passionate about teaching and have the potential for 
excellence in teaching at the undergraduate level.  Applicants with an active research agenda 
and interest in mentoring undergraduate research are preferred. We encourage candidates in 
any area of specialization to apply. Completion of a Ph.D. in computer science or a related field 
is required prior to or shortly after the date of hire. See https://apply.interfolio.com/141236 for 
details. 
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